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Subject: FW: Item 1 - Baif Developments, C of the Whole, June 11, 2013

From: Alan [mailto:alan@sornicsoil.com]

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 8:52 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Item 1 - Baif Developments, C of the Whole, June 11, 2013

I have received a notice that there is a proposed development for a 27 story building on Bathurst Street, north of

Centre Street.

I am unable to attend the meeting, as | am teaching Taekwondo at this time, but | would like my voice and my vote

to be heard.

CONMUNTCATION |
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ITEM-__ 1

Didn’t Vaughan used to have a 6-story limit? Then it kept getting bumped higher & higher? When do we say

enough is enough? Is it possible to reduce the already high building heights? | doubt it, at least lets put a lower limit

on it now!

This is our town, not the OMB’s. Lets limit the density of our town or it will be too late to do anything about it, if it

isn’t already.

Best Regards,

Alan Archibald, B.Tech., CET
74 Conley Street

Thornhitl, Ontario, Canada
L4) 2X5

905-660-0501 telephone
905-660-7143 facsimile




